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Monday 12th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following the death of Queen Elizabeth II, Monday 19th September has been confirmed as the date for her funeral. This will be a bank holiday enabling everyone to pay their respects in their own way. Therefore, our school will be closed on this date. 

Naturally, the passing of the Queen is something we are talking about in school with the children. On Friday, all children took part in an assembly to reflect upon the commitment and duty shown by her Majesty over the years, and over this next week, we will continue to mark the Queen’s life by: holding a class assembly around the theme of honour and respect; undertaking RSE sessions and circle times that provide children with the opportunity to ask questions and reflect.

If parents would like resources to support your conversations at home, please take a look at:
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize

https://www.natgeokids.com/uk/primary-resource/queen-elizabeth-ii-primary-resource/

Alternatively, if you feel your child requires additional emotional support during this time, please do speak to the leadership team as we recognise such events affect us all in different ways. 

Kind regards,

[image: ]
Mrs S Martin 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Headteacher
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